
 

LaSalle County Retired Teachers’ Association Meeting 

Regular meeting on Monday, July 22, 2019, 9:00am 

Reddick Mansion in Ottawa, IL. 

 

 

 

On July 22, 2019 LSCRTA sponsored a visit to the Reddick Mansion in Ottawa, 

IL. This visit was followed by lunch at the Lone Buffalo Restaurant, also in 

Ottawa. 

 

On Monday, September 23, 2019 LSCRTA will hold their Fall General 

Membership meeting at Festivities Unlimited in Ottawa. We hope to see you there! 

 

Respectfully submitted by -Dr. Conrad Spirrison, LSCRTA Public Relations Chair 


